
From: jeanne.hamilton@hcdch.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2004 2:26 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act 
 
Community development benefitting low-income people and communities is essential 
to this nation's economic development and security.  Thrifts should continue to 
be fully accountable under CRA for making investments and providing services. I 
oppose the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural community development 
activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or communities.  
 
Jeanne Hamilton 
 
(808) 587-3182 (phone) 
(808) 587-0600 (fax) 
 
HCDCH 
677 Queen Street, Ste. 300 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
 
NOTICE:  This information and attachments are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that 
is privileged and/or confidential.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited and may be punishable under state and 
federal law.  If you have received this communication and/or attachments in 
error, please notify the sender via e-mail immediately and destroy all 
electronic and paper copies. 


